
 
 
 
May 15, 2007  
 
 
 

        TAIPA Bulletin 152 
 
 

APPLICATION AMENDMENT 
 

In compliance with the provisions of the Privacy Act TAIPA has amended all versions of 
its application for insurance. 
 
Effective June 1, 2007, applications submitted to TAIPA for assignment will no longer 
request the Tax Identification Number (TIN) or Social Security Number (S/S) of the 
producer. 
 
TAIPA will print the producers Tax Identification Number or Social Security Number on 
the insurer copy of the assignment notice only, in the field between the insurer and 
producer section. 
 
Commercial applications will no longer request a Social Security number for the named 
insured; however, will continue to request a Tax Identification Number of the insured.  If 
the insured does not have a Tax Identification Number, this field will remain blank. 
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact our Customer Service Department. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Cathleen Beavers, CPCU 
TAIPA Association Manager 
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